Appendix D

Stone, Derek

From: plex Newberry I

Sent: 26 November 2018 11:44

To: Robson, Debra

Subject: Re: Brewhouse and Kitchen (White Horse) extended licensing application
Hi Debbie

Its flat 3, 8 Western Parade

Regards,

Alex

>0n 26 Nov 2018, at 10:54, Robson, Debra_ wrote:
>

> Dear Alex

>

> Can | have your flat/apartment number.

>

> Thank you.

>

> Debbie Robson

> Senior Licensing Officer

> Directorate of Culture and City Development Licensing Service

> Portsmouth City Council Civic Offices Guildhall Square Portsmouth
> P01 2AL

>

> From: Alex Newberry
> Sent: 23 November 2018 10:31
> To: Licensing Shared Email

> Cc:

> Subject: Brewhouse and Kitchen (White Horse) extended licensing
> application

>

> Brewhouse and Kitchen, Southsea

>

> | would like to place my objections to the proposed extended licensing hours on these following points:

>

> o The area surrounding the Brewhouse and Kitchen, Southsea Terrace is a densely populated residential area
which has suffered in the past when there was a lot of noise from club goers returning home from using the clubs
situated in the area of South Parade Pier, Palmerston Rd etc. PCC made the decision to concentrate late night
venues around Guildhall Walk to protect residential areas and facilitate policing. These days there is minimal
disruption to the area and it would be wrong to give an extended licence to this establishment which would then

have nightclub hours.
>



> ¢ Noise while people leave the pubs due to taxis, loud conversation, rowdy behaviour which would go on for a
long time after pub closure.

>

> e | understand there might be a bar in the garden, this would be clearly unacceptable in the summer months,
especially when extended to 2am.

>

> Many thanks for reading my response.

>

> Alex Newberry

> 8 Western Parade

> Southsea

>

> Get information on what matters to you delivered straight to your inbox - sign up for My Portsmouth Updates
today.

> Visit www.portsmouth.gov.uk/updates-sign-up today

>

> This email is for the intended recipient(s) only.

>

> If you have received this email due to an error in addressing,

> transmission or for any other reason, please reply to it and let the

> author know. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not use,

> disclose, distribute, copy or print it.

>

> This email may be monitored, read, recorded and/or kept by Portsmouth

> City Council. Email monitoring and blocking software may be used.

>






